Rochester Woodcarvers
announce their 2022
Virtual Carving Show
starting Saturday
April 2nd.

Come stroll among the
Virtual Tables to view the
creations of the Rochester

Woodcarvers and Zumbro Valley
Woodturners on our website:
RochesterWoodcarvers.Com

During April you can email your ballot

to vote for the People’s Choice Award.

Come join us on-line where no matter
the weather, it is always warm
and sunny at our Virtual Show.




